
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

8th November 2024 

Dear Families 

 

Our school participates (along with most other schools nationally) in the Child 

Health Programme which includes some health screening in Reception, Year 

1 and Year 6. 

 

Using the links below you can find out more details: 

2024 Child Health Programme - Reception Year - Healthy Cornwall 

2024 Child Health Programme - Year 6 - Healthy Cornwall 

 

All school health checks are operated on an 'opt out' basis and your child will 

receive screening unless you return a completed opt out form (see below). 

Important: Opt outs may take up to 5 working days to process. 

 

Parental Opt-Out Form: Reception - Vision Screening | Let's Talk Cornwall 

Parental Opt-Out Form: Year 1 - Hearing Screening | Let's Talk Cornwall 

Parental Opt-Out Form: Reception - Weighing and Measuring | Let's Talk 

Cornwall 

Parental Opt-Out Form: Year 6 - Weighing and Measuring | Let's Talk Cornwall 

 

If you are happy for your child to have these health checks, there is no need 

to contact us unless you are proving medical information.  

 

Yours sincerely 

The St Levan Team 

https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-change/2024-child-health-programme-reception-year/
https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-change/2024-child-health-programme-year-6/
https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/embeds/projects/35822/survey-tools/39728
https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/embeds/projects/35822/survey-tools/39729
https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/embeds/projects/35822/survey-tools/39727
https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/embeds/projects/35822/survey-tools/39727
https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/embeds/projects/35822/survey-tools/39730

